
 

CITY OF EVERETT 

INVITATION FOR BIDS NO. 26-17 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

Date Issued: September 2, 2025 

Project: IFB #26-17 – Gentile Recreation Center Accessible Ramp 

 

NOTICE TO ALL BIDDERS 

This Addendum modifies and becomes part of the original bid documents for IFB #26-17. 

1. Prevailing Wage Rates 

It has come to the City’s attention that the prevailing wage rates were not attached to the bid package 

posted on the City of Everett’s website on August 27, 2025. 

The Prevailing Wage Schedule is hereby issued with this Addendum and shall be considered part of the 

Contract Documents. Bidders are required to review and incorporate these rates in their bids. 

2. Acknowledgement 

All bidders must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Bid Form. Failure to do so may result in 

rejection of the bid. 

 

All other terms and conditions of IFB #26-17 remain unchanged. 

 

Kiara M. Freeman 

Chief Procurement Officer 

City of Everett 
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